From:

Cc: BRAUN Helena (CAB-TIMMERMANS)

Subject: RE: Ares(2019)7474250 18 December - Request for a High level meeting VP Timmermans, FEAD"s

President/vice President JM Boursier, Peter Kurth

Date: lundi 9 décembre 2019 14:20:00

Attachments: image001.png

On behalf of Ms Helena Braun, Member of the Cabinet of the First Vice-President of the European Commission. Mr Frans Timmermans:



Thank you for your mail, interest and request on behalf of FEAD's President, Jean-Marc Boursier, and Peter Kurth, current FEAD's vice-President and incoming President (01/01/2020), President of BDE, the German Waste management association for a meeting with the Executive Vice-President of the European Commission, Mr Frans Timmermans on 18 December 2019.

Regrettably, Mr Timmermans is unable to give a positive response to your request due to very heavy agenda constraints on that very day and he passes his regrets for not being able to accommodate your request.

We could propose you instead a meeting with Ms Helena Braun, responsible Member of the Cabinet of the First Vice-President, at 15h00, if this is acceptable by you. Please kindly let us know.

Thank you in advance for your understanding and looking forward to your feedback.

With best regards,

Administrative Assistant Cabinet of First Vice-President Frans Timmermans





From: BRAUN Helena (CAB-TIMMERMANS) < Helena.BRAUN@ec.europa.eu>

Sent: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 5:43 PM

To: @fnade.com>

ec.europa.eu>

Subject: Re: 18 December - Request for a High level meeting VP Timmermans, FEAD's

President/vice President JM Boursier, Peter Kurth

Thank you for your email. We will get back to you asap. Due to a large number of requests and invitations for now, we apologise in advance for any delays that may occur in our reply.

Kind regards,

Helena

Sent from my iPhone

On 27 Nov 2019, at 10:22,

@fnade.com>

wrote:

Dear Helena,

On 18th December FEAD's President, Jean-Marc Boursier, whom you know, and Peter Kurth, current FEAD's vice-President and incoming President (01/01/2020), President of BDE, the German Waste management association, will be in Brussels.

That could be an excellent opportunity for a high level meeting with Vice-President Timmermans, to have an exchange on how our industry can help "make the Green Deal happen", combining views of our sector in two leading MS and reflecting our whole industry across EU.

As it is a Collège day, maybe in the afternoon there could be a chance for such a meeting?

We would be happy to have your support on this, do you think you could help in the process?

Thank you very much.

Kind regards,

éenne

<image001.png>

FNADE - Fédération Nationale des Activités de la Dépollution et de l'Environnement

33 Rue de Naples, 75 008 Paris - Rue Philippe le Bon 15, B-1000 Bruxelles

<image002.jpg><image003.jpg><image004.jpg>